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House Energy and Natural Resource Committee

RE: HB 1325


IN SUPPORT 

There has been an abundance of trust lost with the sportsmen and landowners of North Dakota 
and the North Dakota Game and Fish because of the CWD “hysteria”.  


HB 1325 is about transparency and would be a stepping point for the connection between the 
NDGF and the people to begin to be mended.  


- Dusty Backer


